
 

 

   ANNOUNCEMENT 
10th March 2016 

Dear All Our Residents, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to deliver the best possible 
internet experience, we’re making service improvements to 
benefit all of our tenants. 

We are pleased to announce that we had recently upgraded the 
user internet bandwidth from 512Kbps to 1Mbps (for all project 
except Malacca House, China House & Beijing A) and 1Mbps 
to 2Mbps (for Beijing A only). Now you will experience the 
better internet speed and connection. 

If there is any query, please do not hesitate to visit our office or 
contact us for more details. 

We hope you have a pleasant stay with us.  

Thank you 

The Management 

 


